PHASE 2 OPENING OF CENTER POINT WEST

Beginning Sunday, June 21

When should I come to church?

Every week! In order to keep a balance on the services, we are asking that you register for the service you plan to attend by visiting cpclex.org/RSVP. If you have children, we are providing childcare from age 2 to 2nd grade, but space is limited. When you RSVP, be sure to register your children for Children's or Preschool Ministry or to attend the service with you.

When should I stay home?

We will be continuing to provide online worship for you at home for a few more months. If you are ill in any way or show signs of COVID-19, we urge you to worship with us online at 10:30 AM at home at cpclex.org/westonline, Facebook Live, or YouTube.

Where and what time are the services?

We will be meeting at the Clarion Hotel located at 1950 Newtown Pike at 9:15 & 11 AM. We were able to rent out a large banquet room along with kids rooms so you can finally get together and worship again on Sunday morning. Unfortunately, it's not exactly on the west side of Lexington, but we're working hard to secure a more permanent location and really appreciate your flexibility as we gather temporarily on the north side of Lexington. If you plan to attend, please let us know at cpclex.org/RSVP.

In addition to our Sunday morning services, we are still filming the Online Worship Experience on Friday nights at East Campus. If this location or service time is more convenient for you, we invite you to attend at 6 PM on Fridays, located at 163 Old Todds Road. There is not childcare available at this service.

What about my children?

We're really excited to offer Children's and Preschool Ministry on Sunday morning services for ages 2 through 2nd grade! Our team has been working diligently to prepare, doing their very best to protect your child's safety and honor the guidelines. Make sure to register your kids (cpclex.org/RSVP) as early as possible since there are size limitations for each classroom.

Other details you should know...

- We are carefully sanitizing hard surfaces and door handles before you arrive and between services.
- The governor has requested that everyone who comes wears a mask. All of our staff and volunteers will be wearing masks.
- We will seat with extra distance and encourage social distancing between family units.
- We will have hand sanitizer stations available.



A note from Erik Koliser, West Campus Pastor

"Church, we are really excited to continue to take steps like this. You've been so faithful in your online viewing, in your giving, and thinking missionally. I ask you to continue to be faithful in these areas. Can't wait to see and worship with you on Sunday. Don't forget to register at cpclex.org/RSVP!"